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<2.608 

PRESS STATEMENT FROM THE PREMIER. MR DUNSTAN. 

23.1.74 
South Australian industries would not be unduly affected in the 
short term by the new tariffs on domestic appliances• 
The Premier, Mr Dunstan, said this in commenting on the Federal 
Government's acceptance of the Tariff Board's report on domestic 
appliances. 

He said that a particularly pleasing feature was that the Australian 
Government had apparently acceded to the request made by the South 
Australian Government in its submission to the Tariff Board that a 
phasing-in period be allowed. 

Another reassuring feature of the announcement was that all major 
sections of the industry would receive continued tariff protection 
although in most cases the assistance would be reduced to a general 
level of 25%. 
Mr Dunstan said that the South Australian Government initially made 
representations to the Tariff Board at the request of the industry 
and would continue through its Industrial Development Division to 
assist the industry in every way possible during the period of 
adjustment. 

He said that the high demand for and shortages of basic materials 
overseas would all tend to reduce the immediate impact of the tariff 
reductions. However, the longer term effects should not be taken 
lightly. 

The Minister of Development and Mines would make a press statement 
in the next few days when officers of the Industrial Development 
Division and Economic Intelligence Unit had had the opportunity 
to study the Tariff Board's report in depth. 
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